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pricing options 
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Cane growers supplying Wilmar, Tully Sugar and MSF Sugar mills are running out of time to 

finalise their QSL pricing nominations for the coming season ahead of this year’s deadline on 

Monday (30 April 2018). 

QSL’s 2018 Pricing Declaration Date of 30 April 2018 is the last day that growers marketing 

through QSL can nominate tonnages to QSL pricing pools for the 2018 Season or transfer 

unfilled 2018-Season pricing orders in QSL’s Target Price and Individual Futures Contract pools 

to QSL-managed pools. 

This year’s QSL Pricing Declaration Date was extended from late February to give growers an 

extra two months to assess their crop before they had to finalise their pricing arrangements.  

Other QSL improvements for the 2018 Season included new pools and increased flexibility for 

grower-managed pricing. 

Growers seeking further information or assistance regarding their QSL pricing options are urged 

to make an appointment with their local QSL Grower Services Team representative as soon as 

possible: 

 FNQ and Herbert River Districts: Jonathan Pavetto – 0428 664 057 

 Burdekin Districts: Rebecca Love – 0429 054 330 and Carla Keith – 0409 372 305 

 Proserpine and Plane Creek Districts: Emma Sammon – 0418 978 120 and Kathy Zanco – 

0437 645 342 

  

For more information: 

QSL Communications Manager Cathy Kelly 

Ph: 0409 285 074  Email: cathy.kelly@qsl.com.au 
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